
1. Course Withdrawal: You are able to withdraw from spring courses until the last day of the 
semester on Friday, May 15. But you've come this far, so let us help before you take that step! 
Email advising@waubonsee.edu, call them at (630) 466-2361 or do a live chat with them via 
mywcc to talk through your options and then decide what is best for you and your educational 
goals. Also know that if you do withdraw at this point, it will appear on your transcript, and you'll 
have to complete a Student Account Appeal Form in order to apply for a refund. Refunds will only 
be granted in cases of extenuating circumstances. 

2. Summer Classes: Summer is a great time to complete some of the classes you need to reach 
your academic goals. This is true especially during this pandemic when things are still up in the 
air. Summer classes start on May 18 and will all remain online. A decision about classes that 
start after May 18 will be made as soon as possible. 

3. The college acknowledges the anticipated supreme court decision regarding DACA recipients 
and the impact on any of our students who either themselves or their families have 
undocumented status. As such, the Dean for Students office is here to assist students, email 
blittle@waubonsee.edu if you need additional resources or support. Please continue to check the 
website below for updated information: 
 
https://www.waubonsee.edu/student-experience/health-and-wellness-resources/personal-
counseling/resources-undocumented-students 
 

WAUBONSEE COMMUNITY COLLEGE 

Three Things to Know 

Waubonsee does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, age, sex, or 
disability in its programs or activities. Inquiries regarding this policy may be directed to: 
Michele Needham, Title IX/ADA and Section 504 Coordinator, Route 47 at Waubonsee 

Drive, Sugar Grove, IL 60554, compliance@waubonsee.edu. 

Week of: 
April 27 - May 3 

 


